
City of Havelock 

Hollywood Blvd. Drain Repair" 

Addendum 1 

June 2, 2021 

Questions Received 

1. How does the City want to manage closure of the road? 

The road may be closed for the duration of the project since there are two paths to 
exit the neighborhood on each end. Refer to Scope section "Traffic Control". Submit 
to City traffic control with locations of signage and barriers but maintain residents ' 
access to their driveways and homes. 

2. How deep is the sewer line? 

The sewer line running along the middle of the street is approximately 8 ft. below 
grade and should pose no interference to the new work. Contractor to notify City 
Staff if 
there is any impact during excavation. Refer to "General Provisions-G" and Scope 
section "Excavation and Shoring". 

3. Is the waterline running parallel to the road on the northeast side going to be in the 
way? 

Waterline is believed to be located at a depth of approximately 3 feet and running 
over top of the current CMP drain pipes and parallel to the northeast curb of 
Hollywood Blvd. Contractor to verify location and work around existing line 
carefully. Refer to "General Provisions-G" and Scope section "Excavation and 
Shoring". 

4. How far should the new pavement extend? 

Extent of pavement replacement may be to existing utility cuts. See Scope section 
"Pavement and Concrete Restoration" paragraph A. 

5. The scope shows one section of sidewalk to be replaced. There appears to be another 
section on the southwest side; should we replace that section too? 

Yes. Scope section "Pavement and Concrete Restoration" paragraph B should read 
TWO sections of sidewalk. See Figure 2 schematic to see sidewalk on southwest side 
ofroad. 



6. Can we use 14 gauge Aluminum CMP? 

Yes, as long as it conforms to the ASTM specification in Scope section "CMP 
Piping". 

7. Can I get a copy of the prebid sign in sheet? 

Attached. 



Hollywood Blvd. site visit sign in sheet 

Name Title Organization Telephone Email 

Patrick Lee Public Works City of Havelock 252-675-2942 plee@havelocknc,us 
Director/ 
Interim Utilities 
Director 

Rick Day City Engineer City of Havelock 919-353-3675 rday@havelocknc.us 

Donald Dean Streets Supervisor City of Havelock 252-444-6409 ddean@havelocknc.us 

PM 


